‘Over 60 children, parents, teachers and child-minders attended the Tooth Fairy Event in Sherry’s
Field, Armagh on Thursday morning. This event was organised by Armagh Locality Planning group in
partnership with ArKe Sure Start to raise awareness of good dental hygiene and the importance of
registering with a dentist. The Tooth Fairy was on hand to help advise the local children on looking
after your teeth and each child received a gift bag which included a toothbrush, toothpaste, stickers
and bubbles. There was range of information including sugar levels within popular children’s food,
bilingual leaflets and arts and crafts for the children. A big thank you to all those who attended and
who contributed to a wonderful event’.



